
                                                          BOARD MEETING DATE:   February 2025  

 

                                                           ITEM NO:     XI. A.   

 
 
 
 
 

RECOMMEND THAT   the District Board of Trustees approves the                          .  

                                                

 

Informational Item Only – Monthly Report 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

THIS RECOMMENDATION   will allow                          .  



 

Report to the NFC Board of Trustees 
Resource Development and Foundation Office – Traci McClung 

February 2025 
 

 
New Scholarship Endowment – 2025 
 
 
 A newly endowed scholarship has been established with the Foundation for NFC 
students from all counties. The Gene and Geraldine Stokes Family Endowment  received 
$25,000 with the intent to award scholarships to at least two students per academic year. Mr. 
Gene Stokes is a Class of 1959 Alum and taught at NFJC for four years in the 1960’s. He 
continued his long career in education in the public school system in several of the counties of 
our service district.  
 
The Foundation is planning a special Alumni feature with Mr. Stokes to hear more about his 
story and the importance he finds with “giving back” through this scholarship endowment. 

 
 
 
 
 


